
Legal Notice 

Site Plan Approval Public Hearing  
Marblehead Planning Board 

 
The Marblehead Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the application of Jennifer Panza Trustee 
Panza Family Realty Trust, for a site plan approval special permit for the construction of additions to an 
existing single family dwelling located at 36 Crestwood Road within a Shoreline Single Residence District. 
This public hearing will be held under Section 200 -37 of the Marblehead Zoning Bylaw on Tuesday July 
14, 2020 at 7:30 pm remotely on zoom 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting 
Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitation on the number 
of people that may gather in one place, this public hearing of the Marblehead Planning Board is being 
conducted via remote participation. No in-person attendance of members of the public will be 
permitted, but the public can listen and or view this meeting while in progress via the remote 
participation platform Zoom, through any one of the following ways: 

Go to the website link https://zoom.us/j/95567536158 or 
Go to the website link www.zoom.us/join and enter meeting ID # 955 6753 6158  
 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,95567536158#  
Dial toll-free phone number +1 646 558 8656. When prompted enter meeting ID # 955 6753 6158 
Those only dialing in will not have access to the direct video feed of the meeting, but can follow along 
with the project materials available for download at town of Marblehead website planning board page 
https://www.marblehead.org/planning-board  under agendas and the date of meeting.  

Members of the public attending this meeting virtually will be allowed to make comments if they wish to 
do so, during the portion of the hearing designated for public comment. The Board Chair, will provide all 
participants in the Zoom meeting an opportunity to speak and indicate whether they would like to 
provide public comment. As always interested persons may submit  comment in writing electronically  
and send to lyonsl@marblehead.org or rebeccac@marblehead.org and the comments, will be read 
aloud and entered into the record. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate this challenging situation. 

Robert Schaeffner  
Chairman 
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